
        
 
 
 
 
        March 29, 2007 
 
 
 
To: Urbana City Council members Lynne Barnes, Brandon Bowersox, Danielle 
Chynoweth, Robert Lewis, Dennis Roberts, Charlie Smyth and Heather Stevenson 
 
From: Laurel Prussing 
 
Re: Appointments  
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following appointments for your approval: 
 
Urbana Plan Commission:  Tyler Fitch for a term to expire June 30, 2009. 
Tyler Fitch has been active in the Historic East Urbana Neighborhood Association and 
serves on the Advisory Board of the Urbana Park District.  He was the driving force 
behind the refurbishing of Victory Park.  A graduate of Southern Illinois University he 
holds a Master’s degree from the University of Missouri-St. Louis and is Director of 
Planning and Policy Analysis for the University of Illinois Foundation. 
 
Design Review Board: Ben Grosser for a term to expire June 30, 2010.  
Ben currently serves on the Urbana Plan Commission and would fill the position reserved 
for a Plan Commission Member.  Ben is Director of the Imaging Technology Group at 
the Beckman Institute.  A graduate of the University of Illinois, Ben has a master’s 
degree in music composition and has done graduate work in Art and Design.  He also 
serves on the Public Arts Task Force. 
 
 
 


